IDX solutions: What they offer and what you can do to begin to prepare
Your website is about to get a little brighter! For those of you who have IDX on your websites, over the coming weeks, we’ll be working with your website vendor to either help them switch from their existing IDX data feed to the new Bright feed or to prepare to pull your listings from the Bright data feed.

This means that in June when you convert to Bright your vendor should switch your website over to the new feed. The search and other tools available on your website that are powered by data from your old MLS will then be powered by Bright MLS data. That includes not only the listings from your previous MLS, but the entire Bright market, including MRIS and TREND.

What should you do now? While this switch won’t take place until June, there are some important tasks you can do now to help with this transition for you and your office.

1. Talk to your vendor and make sure they are aware of your conversion to Bright and prepared to work with the new Bright feed.

Some vendors who work with MLS data in your area may have already switched to the Bright feed for their customers in the TREND, MRIS or Central Pennsylvania markets. Talk with your vendor to find out if they are familiar with the new Bright feed or going to use it for the first time.  Encourage them to look for information from Bright and do any work necessary to prepare. While we will help with additional information, access to data and more, your vendor will need to prepare for this switch in order for it to successfully happen. If they have any questions, the can contact data-support@brightmls.com.

2. Learn about Bright’s solutions for your website, IDX and data needs.
If you currently have an IDX solution through your current MLS, you will receive a similar IDX feed through Bright. Pricing for those feeds are available below.

If you’re looking for a new solution, Bright offers multiple solutions, from ready-to-use websites to standard IDX feeds. Here are 3 of the solutions Bright offers.
· XactSite Website solutions: Bright offers a variety of website solutions through XactSite that make it easy for you to purchase a turnkey website or add a listing search to your custom website. Learn more about these options.
· IDX Feeds for Individual Websites/Products ($10 per month for 1, $12.50 per month for 2 or more): Bright offers IDX feeds. These are data feeds that can be used by an approved vendor to add a listing search to your website. We will be working with your vendors directly to make sure they are ready and approved to use the Bright feed.
· Enterprise IDX for Brokerage solutions ($500 per year): Enterprise IDX is available for Brokers who want to offer unique URLs for each of their agents, as well as additional broker data solutions, like CMA or Broker Back Office solutions. This option includes:
· A brokerage website with search for URLs unique to each agent in the brokerage, for example, joerealtor.abcrealty.com.
· Licensing for up to four additional brokerage-wide products, such as CMA or CRM.
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Over the next couple of weeks, we’ll be providing additional information about Bright’s data and website solutions as well as any additional things you might need to do to prepare prior to your start date in June. Check your email and www.brightmls.com for more information.

